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% COVID-19 Safety Plan
COVID-19 Safety Plan
For students attending SUNIA

Keeping you and your family safe is SUNIA’s top priority. We worked with an infectious diseases
specialist at the University of Alberta to put together a safety plan for those attending SUNIA this
August. SUNIA will update this policy as necessary, always in consultation with medical experts.

To attend SUNIA...

You should not have any core symptoms of COVID-19: cough, fever, shortness of breath, loss of
taste or smell, runny nose, or sore throat. The last two are not considered core symptoms for
those under 18.

We will offer government-issued rapid tests at the bus pick-up in Edmonton. Students will need a
negative test result to board the bus.

At SUNIA

If a student develops symptoms of COVID-19, we will immediately isolate them from other
students and continuously monitor their status. They will be tested with an approved rapid test. If
the student tests positive for COVID-19, their parents (and billet, if applicable) will be notified and
they must be picked up from Camp Whitney. They will receive a prorated refund.

A note on change

Both the pandemic and the tools we have to fight it are constantly changing. This policy will
change as the situation changes. SUNIA will continue to consult experts to keep staff members
and their communities safe.

Questions?

Please direct any questions to the following contacts:

Rian Hoyle Patrick Harvey
Executive Director Registrar
director@sunia.ca registrar@sunia.ca
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